
From: Hunter, Ian [mailto:IRHunter@SNOPUD.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 12:46 PM 
To: Tech Forum 
Cc: Kallstrom, Jeffrey; Yanez, Zac; Berg, Anna 
Subject: BP-18 Rate Case Parking Lot Issues 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please find attached a Strawman Proposal from Snohomish PUD which outlines a public process to 
examine and correct future errors discovered in BPA rates. Please refer to the attached Strawman 
Proposal for more detail. This proposal would potentially apply to both Power and Transmission 
Business Lines. 
 
If you have any questions about the proposal or would like further information, please feel free to 
contact me. Thank you! 
 
Ian Hunter 
Transmission Policy Analyst 
Snohomish PUD 
(425) 783-8309 
irhunter@snopud.com  
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